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lot to ask, but a little support from a lot of people will help us achieve our goal to create more
guides to authors’ papers.

Here is the link to our donation form available for printing if you wish to contribute in this way.
Please indicate your name and ‘Finding Aids’ on the form. You may also donate using EFT to this
project online here. Please include the following details: your surname, first initial, finding aid (i.e.
AldermanBFindingAid). As the NCACL is an income tax deductible gift recipient, you will be able to
claim your donation to us as a tax deduction for the 2017-2018 financial year. Thank you for
considering our appeal.

Best wishes

Dr Belle Alderman AM

Emeritus Professor of Children’s Literature

Director, National Centre for Australian Children’s Literature Inc

The National Centre for Australian Children's Literature Inc gratefully receives

monetary donations into its Gift Fund. Such enable us to pursue a range of

activities and to achieve short and long-term goals. provide details

about many of these achievements.



http://www.canberra.edu.au/national-centre-for-australian-childrens-literature/attachments/pdf/NCACL_DonationsForm.pdf
http://www.canberra.edu.au/national-centre-for-australian-childrens-literature/donations/online-form
http://www.canberra.edu.au/national-centre-for-australian-childrens-literature/donations/online-form
http://www.canberra.edu.au/national-centre-for-australian-childrens-literature/attachments/pdf/annual-reports/NCACLAnnualReport2017-final.pdf

